From: donlingoldeis, POA

To: Craig. Bill
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Donlin Gold Draft EIS comment
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 6:48:24 AM

----- Original Message-----

From: Gary Swoffer [mailto:gswoffer@denali-industrial.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 04, 2016 5:25 PM

To: donlingoldeis, POA <POA.donlingoldeis@usace.army.mil>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Donlin Gold Draft EIS comment

To Whom it may concern,

Please approve this very important mine for construction and operation. It will have so many positive
effects on the state and local economy. It's going to employee so many natives from the area that it will
change to whole economic outlook for the many villages in the area.

And this mine will be built and maintained environmentally sound! Using the best technology available.

Respectfully,

Gary Swoffer

President

Denali Industrial Supply, Inc.
1499 Van Horn Rd.
Fairbanks, AK 99701

Phone: (907) 452-4524
Cell: (907) 388-2724

Fax: (907) 452-7826
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